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 Give a gift of Hope  

 

Remember, the lights are on at the 
Wayne T. Patrick Hospice House this 

Holiday Season
As the holiday season approaches, many of us are reminded of the comfort we feel when 
celebrating some holiday traditions. But we also are reminded that in a world enamored with 
the lights and sounds of the season that there is still work to be done.

Tonight, and every night, during the holiday season we will send nurses out to neighbors’ 
homes to provide comfort to patients and their families. We will staff a Hospice House full of 
community members spending their holidays, not at home, but at a bedside vigil.

We are able to do this work - to extend this remarkable hope to all - to let them know that 
they matter until the end because of your gifts.

Will you please consider making a gift to Hospice & Community Care this holiday season? 
Its impact will immediately help families cope with suffering, confusion, doubts and fears 
that surround a loved one’s death. And offer hope.

We appreciate you and are thankful for the gifts you share.

Click here to make a donation to support the Hospice House today  

Stay Connected  

info@hospicecommunitycare.org

803-329-1500
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Hospice & Community Care 
2275 India Hook Rd, Rock Hill, SC 29732
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